

Folly Road, Great Waldingfield, Sudbury, SUFFOLK, CO10 0RR

Friends of Great Waldingfiend Primary School Autumn Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,

Firstly we would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who attended our summer fair, it was a great success and we raised just over £1000! Also thank you to all the parent helpers and for all the donations, we could not do these events without your help and generosity.

Our next event is the popular school disco on Friday 1st November. We have the DJ booked and you can now book your child's place by returning the permission slip below, along with £2.50 to the office. This includes admission, drink and a biscuit. Glow sticks, finger lights, face glitter and a selection of refreshments will also be on sale.

Saplings, Y1, Y2 and Y3 5-6.15pm and Y4, Y5 and Y6 6.45 - 8pm

As Christmas is fast approaching we are busy planning our Christmas fair for Friday 13th December 3.15-5pm.

We have a dress down day on Friday 29th November, we would be grateful of bottles of wine or small gifts, thank you.

If you would like a stall at the fair please contact the office, its £10 per table.

We are pleased to say that all the fundraising this year has enabled us to take all the children to Aladdin, the pantomime showing this year at the New Wolsey Theatre.

It has also been used to renew the National trust membership for another year, Kit out the Y6 in their smart leavers hoodies and contribute to their leavers party.

We are always looking for new members to join us and any suggestions you may have for future events.

Many thanks,
Friends of Great Waldingfield
SCHOOL DISCO 1 st November
I give permission for Year to attend 5 - 6.15pm / 6.45 – 8pm (please circle)
I enclose £2.50 for admission, drink and biscuit







